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Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Re: Docket No. DE 09-054
Sustainable Energy Division
Incentive for Residential Renewable Facilities up to 5kW
Revised Incentive Application Form

Dear Ms. lowland:

On May 18, 2009, Staff filed a report of a May 15th technical session held in the above-captioned
docket. In that report, Staff indicated that we would revise the incentive application form for
installed facilities consistent with the recommendations of parties at the technical session.

Attached you will find a copy of the revised incentive application form for facilities installed
between July 1, 2008 and August 31, 2009. The application form and processing of such
applications is the subject of a May 26, 2009 public hearing before the Commission.

I certify that an electronic copy of this letter and the attachment will be provided to all parties on
the service list contemporaneous with the filing of this letter with the Commission.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Staff will be available to respond to your questions at
the public hearing.

Sincerely,

Suzanne G. Amidon
Staff Attorney

May 21, 2009
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